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Be the best we can be!

Attendance Important dates @ Sessions missed

ParentMail

Message from the
School:

It has been fantastic to
see all the pupils enjoying
their earning this half term.
Lots of them have been
telling me what they have
been learning and
remembering in all the
different subjects.

Keep it up!
Miss Pitts, Deputy Head

Visit us on Twitter
@MountbattenPrim
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